
 

 

NEWSLETTER 18th MAY 2018NEWSLETTER 18th MAY 2018NEWSLETTER 18th MAY 2018   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

TERM 5 
 

Week 6 
 

Monday 21st May 
 
 
Tuesday 22nd May 
NO FOOTBALL CLUB 
SSAFA Camo Day 

 
Wed 23rd May 
Shakespeare Workshop 
Y4,5&6 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
4:30—5:30 NEW Hi5  
Multisports Club 
5pm: PESE meeting Y5 
parents  
 
 

Thurs 24th May 
 
Fri 25th May 
2:30 Celebration  
Assembly 
 
 

 
 

MAY HALF TERM 
 

28 May—01 June 
Children will return to 

school on Monday 
4th June 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk   

 e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk  or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are: Colby, Aarushi, 
Maisie, Jude, Deepanshu, Ben, Ashna, Jason, 

Jimmy, Niraj, Sayesha, Barez, Lola, Milly-Su, Ella, 
Nunam, Oliver W (YR), Jessica J & Ella. 

Well Done! 

 

HOUSE POINTSHOUSE POINTS  
UPDATE:UPDATE:  

  
Burgoyne:   579Burgoyne:   579  
Connaught: 503Connaught: 503  

Redoubt:      487Redoubt:      487  
Kearsney:   482Kearsney:   482 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

The nominations this week are: 
Liam, Daniel H-S, Destan, Aaron H,  

Shuwasna, Jacob & Year 6. 

 

 

  The winner this week is: JACOB!!  

 
 

Please turn over to read his work. 

Well Done!  
Y2 and Y6 have ben working really hard 
over the last few weeks but their National 

SATs are now over! They all tried their best 
and I am so very proud of all that they have 
achieved, as I’m sure you are.  I hope they 

have a great weekend to relax.   

Can we please remind you that 

any type of pet is  NOT  
ALLOWED on school property.  

This is for health and safety  
reasons.  Some children are scared 

of animals, even those being carried and/or 

have allergies to pet hair.   Please can we ask 
that this rule be respected and upheld at all 

times.  Thank you. 

CLASS PHOTOS 

All the children should have brought 

home their class photo by now.  

Please can all orders be returned to 

school by next Wednesday, 23 May.  

If you miss this deadline and wish to 

place an order there will be an  

additional cost to pay for a late 

order. 

CAMO DAY—22nd May  

Just a reminder that children have been asked to wear camo clothes (or  

something green) into school on Tuesday.  We will be having lots of fun  

outside, all morning with 1RGR.  

Royal Wedding  

We have had a lovely day marking the upcoming wedding of Price Harry and Ms 

Meghan Markle.  Please have a look at the website to see some of the pictures.   

Thank you!  


